
 

Mrs Duffin      Primary 5      Term 3       2023-2024 

 

A large part of our Blended Learning this 

term will be Mathletics.  Children will continue to be 

assigned tasks relevant to their learning in school.  It is 

important that all children try to complete these tasks as 

Mathletics is a valuable tool to test, embed, support and 

challenge learning. 

Homework will be given out on a Friday and submitted the 

following Friday. 

Matilda the Musical- Rehearsals are in full swing for our P5 

class scene and you really are in for a treat come June!! 
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Other Dates to Note: 

P5 class trip- Friday 31st May to We Are Vertigo 

Sports Day- Friday 14th June (weather permitting) 


